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July 19, 2021 
 
 
 
San Rafael City Council 
RE: Agenda Item 7-C 
Via email. 
 
Dear San Rafael City Council Members, 
 
I would like to respectfully ask you to vote no on the recommendation to decline the waiver of 
permit fees for the Vivalon Healthy Aging Campus. Eden Housing’s request for waiver of permit 
fees includes costs that would be incurred by Vivalon.  
 
Vivalon has not received any funds directly from the City of San Rafael for this project and 
receipt of City funding (from multiple sources) helps improve the score for additional financing 
to complete the project.  
 
The City of San Rafael has been extremely supportive of Vivalon to keep this project moving 
forward and I hope you will consider this request. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Anne Grey 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


